
Fleckney Neighbourhood Plan Steering Committee
Minutes of the Meeting held on Wednesday 21st February 2018 at the Fleckney Sports Centre.
     
232.  	Apologies: 
	John Flower, Jeff Smith, Charlie McKemey
233 . 	Present:  
	Rosemary Bates, Jane Everitt, , Steve Parker, Dave Dowdell,  Andrew Willis, , Richard Mason, Richard Spencer and Colin Wilkinson. Alan Birch arrived later.
234.  	Minutes:	
             The minutes from the Meeting held on 17th January 2018 were amended to add:
	206.   After discussing the site assessment exercise the committee agreed it didn't have sufficiently objective criteria to differentiate between sites and was unable to make site recommendations.
235.	Matters Arising:
	There were no matters arising.
236.     Housing Supply:
             Colin was thanked for providing some figures of  dwellings completed since April 2011 and Dwellings Committed since September 2017. These were added to and discussed and it was accepted that the additional "windfall" dwellings could not be included in the Neighbourhood Plan as part of the minimum Housing Provision target.
237.	Review and Comment on Draft Plan.
	Thanks were given to Colin for preparing versions 8 and 9 of the draft plan which were distributed earlier and placed on Drop Box. Colin went through the plans, explaining minor changes and the differences between the two versions. These included:
            a) If the minimum housing provision is met in one development there was a case that any other proposed sites could be de-activated because they were not required.
	b) The Housing mix options would not be relevant if Persimmon appeal agreed.
	c) High St & Leicester Rd sites to be included if required 
	d) Traffic and Parking issues were included in both versions and he would include further figures from previously published Road Surveys. 
238.     Funding
	There were no funding issues reported.
239.     Review progress of Project Timetable.
	Colin confirmed that more work was needed on the Draft Plan and the earliest the Plan could be presented to the Parish Council for consideration would be May 2018.  Colin agreed to produce a "to do list" for members to help add the necessary information towards the Plan.
	240.      Publicity.
                          There was nothing for publication at the moment.
	241.	   Any Other Business.
	There was no other business. 
242.      Date of Next Meeting: 
	18th April 2018
            The meeting on 21st March would be postponed unless the Persimmon appeal  decision had been made by then or there was additional need to arrange a meeting before 
	
	The meeting closed at 9.00 pm
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